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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. G.W. Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit 3
Docket No. 50-382
Shutdown Cooling System (SDCS) Relief Valve Operability

REFERENCES: (1) Letter dated April 18, 1984
from Knighton (NRC) to Leddick (LP&L)

(2) W3P84-ll84 dated April 27, 1984

Dear Sir:

In your Reference (1) letter you requested additional information as to
non-nuclear industry test and operability data concerning the Crosby SDCS
relief valves employed at Waterford 3. By Reference (2), LP&L indicated
that because other CE utilities had received the same request, the CE
Owners Group (CEOG) would pursue collecting and evaluating the available
data.

At this time, we wish to inform you that the CEOG work has commenced. LP&L
will provide you with the evaluation results by August 31, 1984.

Should you have any questions or comments on this matter please contact
Mike Meisner at (504) 363-8938.

Yours very truly,

K.W. Cook
Nuclear Support & Licensing Manager

KWC/MJM/pco

cc: E.L. Blake, W.M. Stevenson, J.T. Collins, D.M. Crutchfield,
J. Wilson, C.L. Constable, F.C. Cherny, L.B. Marsh
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